From: no-reply@vector.co.nz

To: Connection Feedback
Subject: No to unfair connection pricing
Date: Thursday, 12 December 2024 7:47:52 pm

You are required ‘7o protect the interests of domestic consumers and small business
consumers in relation to the supply of electricity’ but your plans say otherwise.

Making me pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to the
electricity network is unfair because. ..

User's Message:

Enter Text: I am not able to afford enough food just as it is, so I wouldn't be able to cope
with a higher bill. Whereas for commercial places and even new builds, they should be
able to afford it and factor it into the build cost.
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